
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

Climate Action Commission 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Climate Action 
Commission of the City of Solana Beach has CANCELLED 
the Regularly scheduled meeting for August 17, 2022.   

 
 
Always check the City’s website for meeting updates. 
 

www.cityofsolanabeach.org 
 
 
Dated this 8th day of August 2022. 
 
 
 
 
    Rimga Viskanta, Senior Management Analyst 

     Climate Action Commission Liaison 
 

http://www.cityofsolanabeach.org/

